
 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Stephanie Brewster, and I represent the nonprofit 

organization SHOW. Our mission is to support the special needs 

community via medical grants and social events. We are planning to host 

our OctSHOWber Fest at Heritage Park on October 12th, 2024. As a 

nonprofit, we kindly request the waiving of all rental fees for this event. Your 

consideration is greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions, please email me at 

stephanie@showbaldwininc.org or call at (256)504-8951 

 

Kindest regards, 

Stephanie Brewster 

President/Executive Director 
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